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There Trill be a missionary council meeting Thursday morning, 6:U5>»
*5 r

Friday the missionary bands will meet in their respective pieces. (Latin American 
Band in chapel unless otherwise announced*)

pc’ -X"
Carapus Day is on Friday, larch 30* b'e solicit the cooperation of the students in 
the follovdng:

1 . please do not park in the Student Union Building area on that day.
2. Please try "bo eat during periods U and 5> and as early in the evening as 

' possible. Please do not linger over your raeal.  ̂ _
3. Please sit to the front of the classroom— where possible. Visitors Tall oe

coming and going. . , . . , , _U. Please exercise discretion in the use of the musical instruments anu game
equipment in the Student Union Building.

Several books are missing from the Library. If you have any books which have 
not been oroperly checked out of the library please return them*

*3C
There will be a S3 .00 assessment per student for the spring quarter. Tnis was not 
charged on the original billing,^but will be added this week. This is to pay for 
the tennis court that 7;ill be built*
Some special items of interest in O.T. Archaeology Class are listed below:

Wednesday— March 28th— the showing of the film, "Ancient Eartn wmcn illustrates 
archaeological techniques from field work to the museum displays.

Friday— Aoril 6th— Special lecturer, Mr. Ii. J. Thomsen of the Archaeological 
Research Foundation, will show slides. Will have something to present on 
methods of sequence dating used In archaeology • . . . . ,,

Members of the faculty and student body who are interested are xnvioea to join tne 
O.T. Archaeology class on these two dates— particularly for Mr. Thomsen’s lecture. 
The class meets in Ed-lx at 7’ 20 a.m* '
Slides of the Holy Land will be presented Saturday, March 31, at 7’00 p.m. These 
tall take about an hour and will be narrated by Mrs. Juanita Childers, who spent 
one and one-half years in Lebanon with her husband, who was working there on a 
highway equipment maintenance project under the State Department Foreign Aid 
Program. Students, faculty, and friends of Northwest Biole College are invited to
attend.


